
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 June 13, 2007 
 

 
 

 
To the Honorable 
The Common Council 

City of Milwaukee 
 

 
Dear Common Council Members: 
 

 We request to open a Common Council file regarding changes to the Management Pay Plan 
in 2008. 

 
 
      Sincerely, 

 
 

 
      MARIA MONTEAGUDO 
      Employee Relations Director 

 
MM:fcw 
 
 


